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Sent: Thursday, July 6, 2023 7:25 AM
To: Andrew Thompson <Andrew.Thompson@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: Wates Development 23/00173/OUT opposi•on

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open a•achments unless you 
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mr Thompson

I would like to oppose the Wates development 23/00173/OUT between Chesterton and Li•le Chesterton on the 
following grounds:

-the local roads will not be able to manage with the addi•onal tra•c especially with the an•cipated Great Wolf 
Tra•c
- the local school does not have capacity for an increase in intake -there has been signi•cant development in the area 
already that includes both housing and the Great Wolf development
- it will reduce the green space between Chesterton and Li•le Chesterton

Yours sincerely
Anne Grant

A•en•on: This email (including any a•achments) may be con•den•al and may contain legally privileged informa•on. 
You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please no•fy the 
sender immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precau•on to minimise the risk of computer so•ware viruses, it 
cannot accept liability for any damage you may sustain due to such viruses. It would be best if you conducted your 
own virus checks before opening the email (and any a•achments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the content of this email represents only the sender's views. It does not impose 
any legal obliga•on upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of ac•on.


